From: Stenvall, Charlie

To: BrownScott, Jennifer
Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] Oyster farm
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 8:05:33 AM

From: Gaboriault, Holly T <holly_t_gaboriault@fws.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 8:04 AM

To: Stenvall, Charlie <charlie_stenvall@fws.gov>

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] Oyster farm

FYI. This is the second one to Hugh in the last few days. He scheduled a meeting for tomorrow

morning at 10:30.
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Holly T. Gaboriault (pronounced "Gaboreo")
On Detail as Acting Regional Chief (March 21-May 20, 2022)

National Wildlife Refuge System

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Pacific Region 1 (American Samoa, Guam, Hawaii, Idaho, Northern Mariana Islands, Oregon, Washington)

911 NE 11th Avenue, 4E
Portland, OR 97232

(c) 912-313-4951

Deputy Regional Refuge Chief
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Interior Region 1

300 Westgate Center Drive
Hadley, MA 01035

From: Morrison, Hugh R <hugh_morrison@fws.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 11:00 AM

To: Gaboriault, Holly T <holly _t gaboriault@fws.gov>; Ogura, Christine <christine_ogura@fws.gov>
Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] Oyster farm

Holly and Christine,

When we meet on Dungeness tomorrow morning, let's discuss how best to respond to these
citizen comments.

Thanks,

Hugh
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fws.gov%2Frefuges%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjennifer_brownScott%40fws.gov%7C467f5d38f8f34706079f08da374d84d4%7C0693b5ba4b184d7b9341f32f400a5494%7C0%7C0%7C637883103324564173%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xBhm4CzGeP8mGpfvw3XsH2LzDKRCayK3MX7ZSFlVET4%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fws.gov%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjennifer_brownScott%40fws.gov%7C467f5d38f8f34706079f08da374d84d4%7C0693b5ba4b184d7b9341f32f400a5494%7C0%7C0%7C637883103324564173%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CD6uhggrlTSoNLpZUdq1xJlTjVVM9ObsXsehkj53zrc%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fws.gov%2Fabout%2Fregion%2Fpacific&data=05%7C01%7Cjennifer_brownScott%40fws.gov%7C467f5d38f8f34706079f08da374d84d4%7C0693b5ba4b184d7b9341f32f400a5494%7C0%7C0%7C637883103324564173%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wBnZAKDUmDBvSeruZb3ITPm2Q99YE19n8Zb1oNBU4Yk%3D&reserved=0

Hugh Morrison

Acting Regional Director
Interior Regions 9 & 12

911 NE 11th Ave.

Portland, Oregon 97232-4181
(503) 231-2282

(he/him/his)

I live and work in the traditional homelands of the Chinook, Clackamas, Cowlitz, Kalapuya, Kathlamet,
Molalla, Multnomah, and Wasco people who have made their homes along the lower Columbia River for
thousands of years.

From: Jane Erickson <janeyerickson@icloud.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 15, 2022 5:41 PM

To: Morrison, Hugh R <hugh_morrison@fws.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Oyster farm

This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links, opening
attachments, or responding.

I’m incensed at the approval of a commercial oyster farm at the Dungeness Wildlife Refuge. To
allow such a travesty that is harmful to animals that are supposed to be protected for financial gain
tarnishes the reputation of the tribe and the government.

I ask you to stop,

Jane Erickson

Sent from my iPhone



